
upcoming
events

We are happy to announce the official
opening of The Little Bookstore, a space
to discover and explore bilingual
children's books. 
We welcome parents, families, teachers,
and all those who share our love of
literature and language, books and
stories. If you want to support bilingual
literacy and education at home or in your
classroom, we invite you to stop by,
browse our curated bookshelves, ask
your questions and find support.

This month at
the store

1

TLB Monthly
Newsletter

february 2024

February 7 - World Read-Aloud

Day - Reading at Guidepost Katy

February 9 - Facebook Live -

About La pequeña librería

February 14 - Let's celebrate love,

friendship, and books! 



follow
us on @thelittlebookstoretx

February is the month of love and

friendship. Love and friendship start

with self-love and self-acceptance. For

we can only give and share with others

what we are willing to give ourselves.

This month we want to spotlight one of

our favorite books “I Like Myself / Me

gusta como soy”, and be inspired to

accept the person already we are! 

Book of
the month

Welcome all new subscribers to the
BeeBilingual Club! 

As a member, you (and your family)
will receive this monthly newsletter,
additional resources, first dibs on
upcoming events, special deals, and
access to the private Facebook
Community. 
Visit our site to sign up today!

Beebilingual
club
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www.shopthelittlebookstore.com


